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News

Dold Comments on Pre-Approved Plan 
Program

Elizabeth Dold was quoted in the article “IRS Combines Master 
and Prototype, Volume Submitter Programs Into New Opinion 
Letter Program” in the July 13, 2017 issue of the CCH Standard 
Federal Tax Reports. Dold told Wolters Kluwer that “Rev. Proc. 
2017-41 brings largely welcomed changes to the pre-approved 
plan program, while preserving the availability of Form 5307 
determination letter filings.”
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